
BADGER GIRLS STATE – 2022 
  
DATES:         Sunday, June 19, 2022 to Friday, June 24, 2022  
SPONSOR:   Trempealeau County American Legion Auxiliary  

COST:            $70.00 per girl DUE June 1, 2022 (COST IS SAME WHETHER THE DELEGATE RIDES        
ONE WAY OR BOTH WAYS) Your cancelled check will be your reservation for the bus.        
  
Send payment to P.O. Box 413, Pigeon Falls, WI 54760. Make payment payable to “BGS Bus” 

or “Sherry Brasda”.  
  
Please include the name of the delegate, her address and telephone number so a list of girls can 

be prepared for each bus driver. ALSO, PLEASE TELL ME WHERE SHE WILL 
GET ON THE BUS.  

  
  Whoever is paying the fare needs to know for sure that the Girls State Representative is riding the bus so that 
no fee is paid un-necessarily.  NO refunds will be made after May 20, 2022.  Please be sure your delegate is riding 
the bus before you pay for her ride.  Be sure that the delegate knows that the money is not refundable should she 
change her mind at the last minute.   
    
              Please encourage your delegate to ride the bus so that Trempealeau County can 
continue to provide this service. 
  
  There will be three buses, one each from Menomonie, Rice Lake, and Whitehall. When you send in your fee, 
review the enclosed schedule and be sure to let me know if your delegate will board the bus at a different stop then the 
one indicated.  No one should change where they will board unless they contact me.  
  

  Be sure the Girls State Representative gets a copy of this letter and the schedule.  
Please feel free to make any number of copies of this letter and schedule you need.  
  
  The buses do not plan to stop along the way to Oshkosh.  The cafeteria at Oshkosh may be open until 12:30 
p.m. and there are vending machines.  The first meal will be served at 4:45 p.m. June 19, 2022.  
  
  Girl Staters should remember to bring all papers that are necessary to be admitted to Badger Girls State. Each 
girl is expected to handle her own luggage.  The bus driver won’t be able to wait for anyone, so BE PROMPT – 
EVEN EARLY.  
  
  The buses will arrive in Oshkosh between 11:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. on Sunday to register and then the buses 
will take the girls to their dorms to unload.  The buses will meet the girls at the end of their session on Friday for the 
trip home (11:30 a.m.or so).  The actual return times shown on the schedule are estimates and they may be earlier.  
    
  In preparation for 2023, units should send me the name of the person to contact next year when I send out 
letters for next year. Emails would be nice to save postage costs. 
  
  Please feel free to call me with any questions. I can be reached at 715-533-6125.  You can also email me at 
sswestbrasda@triwest.net.    

Sherry Brasda, Bus Coordinator  


